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Dear Friends and Family,
I hope 2021 has been a refreshing 
breath of air for you all! I wanted 
to send this letter to give everyone 
an update of my life and also 
what’s happening from a ministry 
standpoint.

LIFE UPDATE
In a little over a month, I will 
be graduating from Multnomah 
University with two bachelor’s 
degrees, which is still crazy for me 
to think about! I have been plugging 

away at work, youth group, and 
school as I try to finish out this 
semester strong and look forward to 
what’s ahead.

MINISTRY UPDATE
Most of you know already, but if I 
haven’t been able to meet with you 
or reach out to you, I will not be 
leaving for Japan in May anymore. I 
will hopefully go to Japan later this 
summer as things start to clear up 
with COVID-19 and as I finalize my 
support needs.

Instead, I will be headed to Tacoma, 
Washington to do my internship 
at Joint Base Fort Lewis McChord. 
While there, I will be working with 
other Cadence Staff doing adult 
ministry. I’m really excited for this 
opportunity and feel that this is 

another chance for me to grow and 
work in God’s kingdom as I prepare 
to do youth ministry in Japan.

PRAYER REQUESTS
• Pray that I would finish the 

semester well
• Pray that God would continue to 

bless my support raising
• If the Lord is leading you to partner 

with me in prayer or financial 
support, or if you have any 
questions, you can find my contact 
information in the footer below.

• If you’d like to receive regular 
updates from me, please send me 
your e-mail address and I’ll make 
sure to add you!

God Bless
Your friend,
Savanna Wittenburg

Savanna Wittenburg
3060 NE Yellow Ribbon Dr., Bend OR 97701
541.610.9230
Savanna.Wittenburg@Cadence.org
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE: PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150 • 800.396.6680 • Cadence.org

 I will pray for Savanna

 I will support her ministry with:  
 $ ___________ per  March  quarter  year 
 Starting date: ____________________________

 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

 I would like to receive Savanna’s ministry emails

 Please remove me from her mailing list

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email AddressTo give to Savanna’s ministry, please donate with a check* 
made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Wittenburg 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.

 A
cc

t.#
 1

09
12

Still 
need 
60%

Raised 
40%

MONTHLY SUPPORT

Salary: 
$3,000

Ministry 
expenses: 
$1,036

Health 
benefits: 
$616

Administrative 
expenses: 
$853


